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SchSchSchSchedule your edule your edule your edule your 
Directory PiDirectory PiDirectory PiDirectory Picturescturescturesctures    

    

    

CCCChurchurchurchurch h h h DirectoryDirectoryDirectoryDirectory    
We will start taking pictures Sunday, June 30, for the 

updated church directory.  You can choose your picture 

time from the signup sheets on the hallway table.  Pick a 

Sunday between June 30 and August 4.  Then pick a time - 

Before 1st Service, Before Sunday School, or After Sunday 

School.  Pictures will be taken in Room 36, just down the 

hall from the Sunday School office.  There is also a form 

on the table for your address and phone numbers. 
 

Thanks to all those who have had their picture made!  

Remember that our last Sunday is August 4th for 

pictures.  We are going to include all names and addresses 

in the directory that the church office has on file UNLESS 

you let Darell or the church office know that you do not 

want your information included.  If you can't get your 

picture made, bring us a recent picture or get it to the 

church office. 
 

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 
We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 8th.   Sign-up sheets will be located in the 

hallway later this month.   
    

SecSecSecSecuuuurity Volunteersrity Volunteersrity Volunteersrity Volunteers    
Sunday, July 21st 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Bob England 

2nd Service Woody Woodhead 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

8:30AM - 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

    
    



Thank You Note 

Pleasant Grove Family, 

Thank you for your visits, prayers, cards and phone calls 

during my time in and out of the hospital. 

Your thoughtfulness is so very much appreciated.  Please 

continue to keep me in your prayers. 

Sincerely, 

Max Coulter 

Teacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher Appreciation    

We will be having our teacher appreciation banquet on 

Sunday, August 11th, following the 10:45 AM worship 

service.  This is for all Sunday morning and Wednesday 

night teachers.  Please be sure to sign up as this helps us 

with our food order.  Sign-up sheet is located on the table 

in foyer hallway.  

 

River BRiver BRiver BRiver Baptismaptismaptismaptism    
We will have a river baptism on Sunday, July 28th, 

immediately following our Sunday morning 2nd service. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Jul 21st 7:00 PM 

River Baptism Sun. Jul 28th  

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Jul 28th 4:30 PM 

WMU Meeting Wed. Aug 7th 6:30 PM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Aug. 12th 6:00 PM 

    
SundaySundaySundaySunday    SchoolSchoolSchoolSchool    LLLLiteratureiteratureiteratureiterature    

Please place your used Sunday school literature in the 

boxes outside the Sunday school office.  The literature is 

sent to Love Packages to be distributed to Bible schools, 

churches, missionaries, and individuals worldwide.  
 

If anyone would be interested in helping with this ministry 

by sorting, packaging and taking literature to the post 

office, please contact the church office. 

KEEP IN TOUCH NEWS 

Keep In Touch at Pleasant Grove will begin again 

Wednesday, September 18 at 11:00 a.m.  Anyone age 55 or 

older is invited to attend; however, anyone of any age is 

welcome.  The goal is to provide a time of fellowship for 

Christian brothers and sisters.    Pray for me as I reach 

out to a variety of guests to share their time and talents 

with us. See you in September.   

Karen Coppenger 

 

ALTALTALTALTAAAAR R R R AND FOYER AND FOYER AND FOYER AND FOYER FLOWERSFLOWERSFLOWERSFLOWERS    
Thank you, church family, for the beautiful weekly flower 

arrangements that we all enjoyed this past calendar year.    
 

It is, once again, time for us to fill our altar and foyer 

flower calendar for  2019-2020. The sign-up book will be 

located on the table in the front hallway until September 

8, 2019. To ensure getting the special date that you want, 

please sign up right away.  When filling out the form in 

the sign-up book, PLEASE include the message that you 

wish to have in the church bulletin.  
 

The total cost for your  flower arrangement is $36.16.  

This amount will be billed directly to you by Coulters 

Florists so please be sure to clearly write your address and 

phone number on the sign-up form.  
 

For your convenience, you may email your request 

to pgbc@pgbctn.org and a confirmation will be sent to you 

by return email. You may also call Anne Blevens at 865-

233-0564 or email anneblevens@yahoo.com. with your 

request.  
 

Thank you so much for your continued support for this 

very special ministry. 
 

Just A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A Reminder    

If all handicap spaces are full on Sunday morning, please 

use a guest parking space.    

 

 


